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To the Council:
I am a frequent walker around the Los Carneros Lake.  Several years ago we were able to make the complete circle
around the lake and over the bridge back to the parking lot. My opinion is that the most important renovation the
park needs is a rebuild of the bridge. Thankfully the park is a calm and quite beautiful natural space where those of
us who use it feel refreshed in spirit and body by our time there.
Respectfully,
Marianne Caston
Goleta resident
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Marianne D'Emidio Caston, Ph.D.

Antioch University, Santa Barbara
805-962-8179 x 5327 office
"The moment you doubt whether you can fly, you cease forever to be able to do it!"  J.M.
Barrie
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